



## **Auriol Junior School Parents Staff Association**

## **The Mead Infant & Nursery Parent Association**

1st December 2022

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## Our festive raffle and silent auction have arrived!

We are very excited to confirm that our Silent Auction and Raffle are now LIVE!!

You can check out the raffle right here:

https://peoplesfundraising.com/raffle/themeadandauriolchristmasraffle2022 where you could be in with a chance of winning a £100 Amazon voucher, £100 cash, cinema and retail vouchers, a fantastic Lego set, family activities, Festive Food Hampers and much, much more. Tickets are just £1 and you can buy as many as you like.

And don't forget the silent auction, which is the perfect excuse for guilt free shopping <a href="https://www.pta-events.co.uk/themeadpa/">https://www.pta-events.co.uk/themeadpa/</a> Again, we've got plenty to tempt you with Panto Tickets, Playball, Neat and Chillout holiday childcare, pamper products, days out and lots more.

We're hugely grateful to all of the local businesses and parents who have generously donated prizes for the raffle and auction – to all of you a big THANK YOU! We simply couldn't do this without you.

The auction and raffle will both close on Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> December at 20:00 pm. So please buy your tickets, get your bids in and pass on to your friends and family too. Funds raised go to our lovely schools and benefit all our children.

Have a wonderful festive season, and thank you for your support.

The Mead PA & APSA themeadpa@gmail.com auriolapsa@gmail.com